
  
  

 
  

 

From: matt cox 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Question/Concern for Board health meeting Aug 20 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 10:00:17 AM 

Public Comment: 
Our daughter is part of a High School (Early College) Program.  She is enrolled in Nevada State High School.  The 
program allows her to take classes at CSN and other colleges.  Would this vaccine mandate apply to her?  Or would 
the High School kids be in a protected group?  We would have not signed her up for this college program had we 
known this vaccine would be required.  At this point, there must be the option to opt out of the vaccine.  Our 
daughter is a minor and does not want the vaccine. 
Please protect our youth and their rights. 
Thank you, 
Mardell Cox 


